
Mr. Joseph G. Gabay 
Colonial Manor Utility Co. 
P.O. Box 398 
New Port Richey, FL 34656-0398 

May 2 1,2007 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Colonial Manor File and Suspend, Docket No. 060540-WU 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

Please be advised, that after consultation with the owner of Colonial Manor and 
various Public Service Commission personnel, we respectfully request that Colonial 
Manor be allowed to re-file the projected (2007) test year information. 

The reason for this request is due to revisions of the permitting and design of the 
proposed water facility improvements due to regulatory and other factors that has 
necessitated a revision in the cost of improvements that need to be made by the Utility. 

Thank you for your consideration of the information submitted. We anticipate 
that we will be able to provide the revised MFR's for the projected test year by June 30, 
2007. 

Sincerely. 

Accounting Manager 
cc: Gary Deremer 


